SWAT

Strategic Web Action Team

Notes
January 6, 2010
  In attendance:
Anne Arendt, Kimberly Barraclough, Brian Blumer, Jeanie 



Cranney, Kathy Johnson, Tom Rasmussen, Vadra Rowley, Jill 


Smith, R Stutz, Chris Taylor, David Tobler, Robert Brigance, 



Clint Moser, Wendy Lemone, Kirk Young

Excused:
Laura Busby, Mohammed El-Saidi, Nathan Gerber

 Absent:
Joe Belnap, Ryan Burton, Joanna McCormick, Tim Stanley, 



Michelle Taylor, Ray Walker

1.
Welcome—Tom Rasmussen

2.
Career & Academic Counseling Center—Robert Brigance:
- www.uvu.edu/cacc 
-They are happy with their site.  The “Live Help” button has been moved up higher.  They would like to add more color and free up more white space.

-The three areas will be divided and made more distinct.  Academic Support will officially be moving out of CACC and become their own office.  A link from CACC will go to them.
-R Stutz will work with Robert Brigance to update.  They will contact Jason Kennedy when they are ready for his input.

-They will contact Jac Scott for photos.

-They will come back when necessary.

-Clint will call Tom when they are ready for SWAT’s feedback.

3.
Ask The Wolverine—Whitney Lemone, Smith, Kirk Young:
-It is working, but needs to be updated with information from around UVU.

-It’s in the Future Students box on the homepage, yet there are lots of students/others who use it.

-Some Questions to be considered:


-What is the purpose that “Ask the Wolverine” is trying to fill and is it 
placed in the proper place on the web site?

-There are several different areas on campus where students chat.  Does 
there need to be a common place for these to be linked from?  Is there 
duplication?

-Can we use the “Future Students” box better?  Could we use the bottom 
half of that box for a link to an information page to link to different areas?

-Dave will chair a sub-committee to address these questions.  There are lots of different areas on campus who are affected.  Others to invite:  Anne Arendt, Whitney Lemone, someone from OneStop, Ryan Burton, Karen Merrick, someone from advising, anyone who has a live chat, Library, go to Admin under live chat for a list.
-Chris noted that the Wolverine’s head is half covered up in the logo on Ask the Wolverine and suggested it be changed.
4.
Advising Web Site—

- webstaging.uvu.edu/advising  

-Sherry Harward will meet with Anne and Sindy.
-Anne wants to make “See Your Advisor!” be a mouseover.
-Clint would like the photo rotate to add motion to the page.

5.
Other:

-Anne emphasized the importance of index files so it doesn’t break their bread crumbs within their site.  Don’t assume that people will always use drop nav.  It’s also very important for accessibility issues.
-Bring Student Health Services next time.
Next meeting is Wednesday, January 20, 2010, at 2 p.m. in EE202.
